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Further to the latest Bill to amend the Value Added Tax Act No. 14 of 

2002 (VAT Act) issued on 14 December 2023, it has been ordered  by 

the Minister of Finance, Economic Stabilization and National Policies to 

rescind the previous  Government Gazette (2295/08) and to issue the 

Gazette Notification No 2363/22 dated 19 December 2023 under 

Section 2A of VAT Act. 

Value Added Tax –Rate Increase 
December 2023

As per the Gazette Notification No 2363/22 dated 19 December 2023 

the VAT standard VAT rate is increased from 15% to 18% for any 

taxable period commencing from 01 January 2024.

Attached herewith the Order published in the Ministry of Finance 

Website.
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